[bookmark: _GoBack]2nd Proposal for Partial Distribution of Coca-Cola Pouring Rights Fund Allocation
4/24/14
While the Faculty Senate recently voted down several proposals regarding the spending of this money, I felt that there was some support for this particular portion of that overall proposal. As such, I’m asking the Senate to consider it a second time.
I recommend that the Faculty Senate allocate $10,000 of the overall $25,000 of Coca-Cola pouring rights contract money available to us into a matching fund for Instructional Development Center Faculty Development grants. This money would ‘roll-over,’ and could be used until it runs out. Such a fund would allow faculty to write their proposals to the IDC without needing to go to their Chairs or Deans to ask for matching funds.
I respectfully ask the Faculty Senate to reconsider this idea on its own in order to begin getting this money in place for faculty use. Thank you.
									Ben Rowley
									CNSM Senator
